Transco FERC Watch May 1, 2024

Welcome to FERC Watch — a customer service provided by Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line
Company, LLC (“Transco”). Questions or comments related to the information contained in
the FERC Watch should be directed to Whitney Wiener at (281) 222-7439.

Market-Based Rates for Service at Washington Storage (Docket Nos. RP21-1143 and
RP23-840)

On March 29, 2024, Transco filed tariff records to effectuate the settlement reached
between Transco and its Washington Storage customers regarding the implementation of
market-based rates for storage service rendered atthe Washington Storage Field under Rate
Schedule WSS-OA and Rate Schedule ISS. Pursuantto the terms of the settlement, the tariff
changes were proposed to be effective on May 1, 2024. OnApril 16,2024, the Commission
issued an order accepting Transco’s filing.

Rate Schedules LSS and SS-2 Tracker Filing (Docket No. RP24-718-000)

On April 30, 2024, Transco filed revised tariff records in order to track rate changes
attributable to storage services purchased from National Fuel Gas Supply Corporation
under its Rate Schedule SS-1 which is included in the rates and charges payable under
Transco’s Rate Schedules LSS and SS-2. The effective date of Transco’s revised LSS and SS-
2 ratesisMay 1, 2024.

Washington Storage Updated Market Power Study (Docket No. RP24-316-001)

In its January 11, 2024 Informational Filing which notified the Commission of Williams’
acquisition of Hartree Cardinal Gas, LLC and Hartree Natural Gas Storage, LLC, Williams
notifiedthe Commissionthatitwould submitanupdated market power studywithin 90 days.
Accordingly, on April 11, 2024, Transco filed an updated market-power study in regards to
service provided atthe Washington Storage Field.



